
TOWN CLERK 

SEPTEMBER 21, 2022 

 

Budget 

The Town Clerk’s budget has been submitted to the Supervisor’s office. 

 

Water and Sewer Payments 

Our office mailed about 260 reminder letters to homeowners on September 21, 2022 advising of 

delinquent water and sewer bills which must be paid by October 11, 2022 or they will be re-

levied on 2023 Town and County Tax Bills. We included information regarding the Low Income 

Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP), which is on the Town’s website. 

 

Tompkins County Health Department Fall Rabies Clinics 

The Health Department has scheduled two clinics this fall – Groton Fire Station on September 

29th and TCAT Bus Garage on October 15th.  Preregistration is recommended.  Visit this link to 

sign up for a time slot - https://tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/rabies#clinics  

 

Town Support 

Our office continues to support other Town departments when requested; proof reading and 

administrative support, etc. 

 

https://tompkinscountyny.gov/health/eh/rabies#clinics

